Thinking
beyond
the box

Stewardship Ontario

October 17,2017

Meeting Reminder: Developing the Amended Blue Box
Program Plan - In Discussion with the Ontario Waste
Management Industry

As current subcontractors to Ontario local governments and as future collection
subcontractors and post-collection processors of collected residential recycling,
your feedback and suggestions are essential as we develop a proposal for an
amended Blue Box Program Plan (a-BBPP).

If you haven't yet registered and would like to attend the consultation
meeting on Friday, October 27, to review and discuss proposed a-BBPP
features that will specifically pertain to the waste management industry,
please register here.

The October 27 meeting will be an opportunity for us to gather your initial feedback
and discuss:

¢ Requirements from the Minister's Letter that will be of special interest to
waste management companies and details about the consultation process.

¢ The proposed transition process and timelines, including Stewardship
Ontario's proposed methods to ensure a fair competitive market.
The proposed criteria for setting a standardized list of targeted materials for
collection.
The proposed material specific management targets, along with the proposed
measurement approach.
The proposed approach to expanding services, including multi-family buildings
not currently serviced by municipalities, and consideration of new communities
and public space recycling.

e The proposed collection and management standards.

e And more ...

Date: Friday, October 27, 2017

Time:
10:00 - 12:30 p.m. Eastern
9:00 - 11:30 a.m. Central

Location:
Online via webcast or inperson at the Best Western PLUS Toronto Airport, 5825



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T7XQP2z-PoTCNDipLpGPsdC-qaSQDREoOmfS1X5nl38q6I73n7vT-LWdvN5GKatTfnoQ6g2sUc2Gwaa1do_uBlDugLnDEf0_hD1vYaTjq0lBmrSlE1_Zhr13Y7r6gCOz0ectsMdbjt6fSTmmIAnLa-xMaUBdPwhcYaoMyKpvrV8h9qED2gmKBqVnGrdt1chXouYRwEisE-o0Ga7xVfROxnmytNzhj5FU7uOq5t2BY9tBtgSkdDj6IhV0aQvTWTseDSJRViVRPokCtOURfPy_nJNIWaEfv_Cpv6jbyPPDEooJjuWttnM53AZ8tA_nzSFu3gTv9v4OzttU0VCHABzxAMDPZwlFBZOws3qTsfS9uN10dO25qgSUTH2VvUIwtS-DEw5DZqaAR60=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T7XQP2z-PoTCNDipLpGPsdC-qaSQDREoOmfS1X5nl38q6I73n7vT-LsV1lWI0_nfBvR4Fb4fSKjgIsTLZqiPjqsa7h5_x-X3Dz6uI6tnNVWPvxA0L2pBc61fQXxmm_GX0wkCRUjKevnIR2fIVii6OC8dRlhwuttFpjoo6FZbu1k1Jo2u9JyZhS_kE3X2RPQZvNFpLcGujoww_yVYASJ-pfZxNJe-egLAWYa0HViO7th6soFgB5ZV_U1ZMiZEX-vh2dqf1VLRbTlCYephlzoKK7Xrl3B-TjZyK35c9P23yYA=&c=&ch=

Dixie Road, Mississauga, ON L4W 4V/7.

For more information on the a-BBPP initiative, click here. If you have any questions,
please contact Jennifer James at james@stewardshipontario.ca.

Kind regards,
Stewardship Ontario



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T7XQP2z-PoTCNDipLpGPsdC-qaSQDREoOmfS1X5nl38q6I73n7vT-PVkRiLL3C2w1aF_BhEJvoEqOC9-56vz4fjMC6YZVCI4iO25lojhG8UFteRxv-dj4gShYzMc3-Lp5ftnUbQyVaA5YHO_mi_WzgSj5pxusCiAcSJp0jZ3_i5u-KXAqG5N_zR3nvrY6reL&c=&ch=
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